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Here are our Virtual Library offerings

Monday, April 6 at 10:30 am - Facebook Storytime with Miss Beth.
Join her for stories, songs, and fun...virtually!

 

Virtual Storytime Anytime

If you aren’t on Facebook or want a Storytime you can access at any
time, Miss Vanessa has put together a Virtual Storytime. You can
follow through the videos located here to use at home.

April is National Poetry Month, and this year
it feels like a time when we could all use a new

Library Hours

Still closed due to
COVID-19

Email us at:
hvl.circ@gmail.com

Visit us online 24/7
hvlibrary.org

 

Friends
Fundraisers

 
2020 Membership:  $15.

Become a Golden Friend with
your $100+ donation.

In the absence of the weekly
games, the postponed Spring
Tea, and other fundraisers put
on hold, your membership is

even more vital to the health of
the Friends. Please renew

today.

2020 Newsletter out now!
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Learn more online at:

www.hvlibrary.org
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it feels like a time when we could all use a new
creative outlet. Huntingdon Valley Library invites you
to participate in a Blackout Poetry sharing
throughout the month of April.
Visit our website for all of the details!

Apply for a Library Card Online

While we are all staying home for the health of our community, don’t
forget about the online resources you can access with your library
card.

If you live in Lower Moreland and don’t have a library card, we can
now issue one virtually. Other Mongomery County residents, please
contact your home library or email us for assistance.

Links for Philadelphia and Bucks county residents are below.
If you need assistance, please email hvl.circ@gmail.com.

Here is how to apply for Lower Moreland Residents:

1. Fill out our online library card application.
http://hvlibrary.org/apply-for-a-library-card/

2. Make sure you include your email or phone number so we can
get in touch with you.

3. We will email or call to notify you of your Library Card Number.
4. Go to this link for free access to eBooks, audiobooks, online

magazines, movies, and more. http://hvlibrary.org/research/

Bucks County Residents, click here.
Philadelphia Residents, click here.

We are working hard to bring you online resources, new eBooks,
digital audiobooks, and some novel online programs to help you and
your family during this unprecedented event.
Visit hvlibrary.org to learn more about:

New eResources Temporarily Available from TumbleBooks
Over 30 New Titles in OverDrive for ALL Ages
Ancestry from home
Information for Parents and Families During Library Closure

 

News and Notes

Like Us on Facebook
Follow Us on Twitter - @HVLonline
Follow Us on Instagram! - hvlibrary
Visit us on Pinterest - hvlibrary

Fill Out Your 2020 Census



Please take a moment to fill out your 2020 Census. Federal funding for
our state, including funding for education, roads, local business,
congress representation, and of course, libraries, depends on the
census numbers. Click here for more information on why taking the
Census matters, and here to fill it out online. Thank you for your help!

IRS Warning

The Internal Revenue Service today urged taxpayers
to be on the lookout for a surge of calls and email
phishing attempts about the Coronavirus, or COVID-
19. These contacts can lead to tax-related fraud and
identity theft. Read more here.

Director's Corner

We are busy creating digital content and linking you to digital eBooks,
audiobooks and magazines, but it's not the same as personally sharing
information and book recommendations. We miss you.

We are all in this together, and we hope you are all well. If you need to
reach us, please email hvl.circ@gmail.com or you can leave a
message at 215-947-5138 and someone will get back to you.

Please hold on to your library items. No one is in the building at this
time to accept returns. We will not be charging overdue fees during this
crisis.

Thank you for your support and cooperation. Hope to be able to see
you at the library...someday soon.

Wishing you all well,
Pam



 
__________________________________________________

Get Involved

Board Contact Information: Board of Trustees
Minutes are available online: Minutes Archive

Next Regular Meeting of the Board is on
Thursday, April 9 at 7:30 pm.
The meeting will take place via Zoom.  You do not need to have zoom
or a computer to attend.
To obtain the Zoom meeting number, or a phone number to call to join
the meeting, please email hvl.circ@gmail.com or call the library and
leave a message. 215-947-5138
.

Visit the Donate page.

 
 

Friends of Huntingdon Valley Library

Visit the Friends Page: hvlibrary.org > Friends

 2020 Newsletter Out Now! Pick up a copy at the Library.

Join and support this amazing group who support the Library!
Membership for the calendar year is only $15.

Family Museum Passes - a benefit of membership:

Do you enjoy spending the day at a museum? 
Details and the full list of museum passes available to active Friends
members.

2020 Meetings:

All Friends Events through May have been postponed.
June 4 - Pot Luck



Book Club: Postponed through May. Members of the book
discussion group do not have to be members of the Friends. We meet
the third Thursday of each month at 12:30. eBook editions available
through OverDrive to Huntingdon Valley borrowers. The 2019- 2020
Book List available now!

Friends Fundraiser Corner
Stop by today to sign up for an upcoming Friends of the
Library Fundraiser. Proceeds support the Library's Wish
List.
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